
SELECTION CRITERIA 
EVALUATION WORKSHEET Weight Below Average Average Above Average Excellent

Project: 25 6-10 11-15 16-20 21-25
15 4-6 7-9 10-12 13-15

Evaluator: 10 3-4 5-6 7-8 9-10

Proposal Date and Time: 

Weight
AMN Allied Services ATX Learning

Cross Country 
Education Enable My Child

National Recruiting 
Consultants

1. 25 22 22 21 23 22

2. 25 18 18 18 18 18

3. 25 15 15 15 15 15

4. 15 15 15 13 13 14

5. 10 5 5 5 5 5

6. 0

7. 0

8. 0

100 TOTAL 75 75 72 74 74

3
20
23

Weight Positive Behavior 
Supports

Preferred Healthcare 
Staffing

Readybodies, 
Learning Minds

Specialized 
Assessment & 

Consulting The E2 Group

1. 25 20 25 15 18 20

2. 25 18 18 18 18 18

3. 25 15 20 15 15 18

4. 15 12 15 10 15 10

5. 10 5 5 5 5 5

6. 0

7. 0

8. 0

100 TOTAL 70 83 63 71 71

Total Responses:

Total long-term cost to LPISD to acquire Vendor's goods and/or 
services

Impact on the ability of LPISD to comply with laws and rules 
relating to HUB's

For a contract for goods and services, other than goods and 
services related to telecommunications and information services, 
building construction and maintenance, or instructional materials, 
whether the vendor or the vendor’s ultimate parent company or 
majority owner:
(A)	Has its principal place of business in this state; or
(B)	Employs at least 500 persons in this state

RFP 21-004 Special Education Contracted Services

Special Programs Evaluation Committee

April 14, 2021 @ 2:00PM

Extent to which the goods and/or services meet the District's 
needs

Vendor's past relationship with the District (no past relationship = 5)

Yellow - Did not make minimum score of 70
Invitations were sent to 246 potential vendors

Selection Criteria

Reputation of theVendor and Vendor's goods and/or services

Price

Non-Awarded:
Awarded:

Quality of Vendor's goods and/or services

Selection Criteria

Price

Reputation of theVendor and Vendor's goods and/or services

Quality of Vendor's goods and/or services

Extent to which the goods and/or services meet the District's 
needs

Vendor's past relationship with the District (no past relationship = 5)

Total long-term cost to LPISD to acquire Vendor's goods and/or 
services

Impact on the ability of LPISD to comply with laws and rules 
relating to HUB's

For a contract for goods and services, other than goods and 
services related to telecommunications and information services, 
building construction and maintenance, or instructional materials, 
whether the vendor or the vendor’s ultimate parent company or 
majority owner:
(A)	Has its principal place of business in this state; or
(B)	Employs at least 500 persons in this state



Weight
The Master Teacher

The Stepping Stones 
Group Therapia Staffing DotCom Therapy

Carr Speech Therapy 
Services

1. 25 20 20 20 22 22

2. 25 18 18 18 18 18

3. 25 15 15 18 15 15

4. 15 10 15 10 10 10

5. 10 5 8 5 5 5

6. 0

7. 0

8. 0

100 TOTAL 68 76 71 70 70

Weight
MedPerm Placement 

/ Therapy 
Consultants

Supplemental Health 
Care ProCare Therapy Soliant Health SunBelt Staffing

1. 25 23 23 21 21 22

2. 25 18 18 18 18 18

3. 25 15 15 20 15 15

4. 15 15 15 15 15 15

5. 10 5 5 8 8 8

6. 0

7. 0

8. 0

100 TOTAL 76 76 82 77 78

Selection Criteria

Price

Reputation of theVendor and Vendor's goods and/or services

Quality of Vendor's goods and/or services

Extent to which the goods and/or services meet the District's 
needs

Vendor's past relationship with the District (no past relationship = 5)

Total long-term cost to LPISD to acquire Vendor's goods and/or 
services

Impact on the ability of LPISD to comply with laws and rules 
relating to HUB's

For a contract for goods and services, other than goods and 
services related to telecommunications and information services, 
building construction and maintenance, or instructional materials, 
whether the vendor or the vendor’s ultimate parent company or 
majority owner:
(A)	Has its principal place of business in this state; or
(B)	Employs at least 500 persons in this state

Selection Criteria

Price

Reputation of theVendor and Vendor's goods and/or services

Quality of Vendor's goods and/or services

Extent to which the goods and/or services meet the District's 
needs

Vendor's past relationship with the District (no past relationship = 5)

Total long-term cost to LPISD to acquire Vendor's goods and/or 
services

Impact on the ability of LPISD to comply with laws and rules 
relating to HUB's

For a contract for goods and services, other than goods and 
services related to telecommunications and information services, 
building construction and maintenance, or instructional materials, 
whether the vendor or the vendor’s ultimate parent company or 
majority owner:
(A)	Has its principal place of business in this state; or
(B)	Employs at least 500 persons in this state



Weight Language to 
Learining

Providential 
Counseling & 

Consulting Services Niroga Institute

1. 25 15 21 20

2. 25 18 18 20

3. 25 15 15 20

4. 15 10 13 13

5. 10 5 5 10

6. 0

7. 0

8. 0

100 TOTAL 63 72 83

Selection Criteria

Price

Reputation of theVendor and Vendor's goods and/or services

Quality of Vendor's goods and/or services

Extent to which the goods and/or services meet the District's 
needs

Vendor's past relationship with the District (no past relationship = 5)

Total long-term cost to LPISD to acquire Vendor's goods and/or 
services

Impact on the ability of LPISD to comply with laws and rules 
relating to HUB's

For a contract for goods and services, other than goods and 
services related to telecommunications and information services, 
building construction and maintenance, or instructional materials, 
whether the vendor or the vendor’s ultimate parent company or 
majority owner:
(A)	Has its principal place of business in this state; or
(B)	Employs at least 500 persons in this state
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